
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Dates to Remember 

Friday 20 Sept Assembly run by Rm 7, poetry performance 

Friday 20 Sept Fifteen Minute Wonders 

Friday 27 Sept Last day of term 3 

Monday 14 Oct First day back term 4 

Newsletter No 14 
 

13 September 2019      
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The Winter Carnival is being held 

tomorrow in Pemberton.  We 
nominated a netball and hockey 

team this year, to compete 
against Pemberton DHS, St 
Joseph’s and Northcliffe DHS. I’m 

sure the Year 3-6 students will 
have a fantastic time. 

 
Make sure your Yr 3-6 child is 
at school to catch the bus at 

8:30 wearing their new school 
shirt. They will return to school 

by 3pm. 
 
P&C Sausage Sizzle 

The P&C braved the rain 
September 1st to welcome in 

Spring and the opening 
celebration of Spring into Parks.  

Luckily, there were crowds 
through in the morning and this 
made for a successful day. 

 
Kelly Canby 

Thanks to Manjimup Shire, 
Children’s Book Council and 
Healthway Go, Kelly Canby 

shared her love of books with the 
students on Thursday, September 

5. Kelly has written a number of 
books including The Hole Story 
and Rodney. 

 
She stimulated a number of story 

lines from pictures and objects 
around her.  The students were 
excited to share their story ideas. 

 
Yirra Yaakin 

Yirra Yaakin wowed the students 
with their performance about the 
night sky and how we were so 

busy that it started to disappear.   
 

The actors shared some tips on 
how they remember their lines, 
using positional reminders and 

music. 
 

 
 

School Uniforms 

Uniform orders went out last 
week and are to be returned by 

September 25th, if you wish to get 
new uniforms for next year.  The 
date seems very early but with so 

many schools ordering at the 
same time, it is the only way to 

be sure we can start the year 
with new uniforms. 
 

If you wish to order a uniform but 
have difficulty paying in the time 

frame given, please place an 
order anyway.  Uniforms can be 
ordered and paid for before 

collection. 
 

We do keep a couple of uniforms 
in stock but please don’t rely on 

them being available should you 
miss this order.  The minimum 
order is ten which makes it 

difficult to order throughout the 
year.  

 
Assembly 
The teachers have been focusing 

on a different genre, across the 
school, so that they can share 

resources and collaboratively 
plan.  It was fabulous to hear 
students sharing some of their 

procedures last assembly. 
 

The students have been learning 
about poetry over the last few 
weeks.  Some will be sharing 

their poems at the next 
assembly.  There will not be a 

class performance. 

http://www.walpoleps.wa.edu.au/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have you placed your uniform order for next 
year? Orders due by 25 Sept, to arrive February 
2020. 

Kirra Yaakin Incursion 
 

Kelly Canby, visiting Author 


